
IMPORTANT DATES 

Mon 4 November B2/B3 Constable Care excursion 

Wed 14 November  2019 Kindy/Pre-primary Information Night 6pm 

Fri 16  November Assembly A2 

Mon 19-30 November Swimming lessons PP– Year 6 

Excelsior Primary School 
An Independent Public School 

Payment and permission  forms  for  swimming lessons  are now due. 

Organising Classes For 2019 

Parent requests (confidential) for consideration of a 2019 placement for their child should have an 

educational basis and should be sent to Mr Liddelow, in writing or by email, 

Barry.Liddelow@education.wa.edu.au by Friday 30 November 2018. Every effort will be made to place 

your child according to your wishes although this is not always possible due to the many factors that must 

be considered for every child when organising class lists.  

Once class lists have been established, it will not be possible to move students between classes in 2019. 

If your family are not returning to Excelsior in 2019, we kindly ask that you contact the school office as 

soon as possible to let us know the school your children will be attending in the new year. 

Numero Heat  

This year we had 2 teams compete at the Numero competition at Carey Baptist College. Excelsior 

Numerators: Steffanie, Olivia, Adam and Samantha and Excelsior =Mc2: Ronan, Cassandra, Tanya and 

Alana. Both teams worked hard considering they had limited practise this year. The Excelsior Numerators 

placed 4th and Excelsior =Mc2 came in 8th. Both teams showed some real strength in their individual math 

calculations and we have learnt some new strategies to build on with future teams.  Well done to all the 

students that participated. 

Kalamunda History Excursion 

On Wednesday B4, B5 and B6 students visited Kalamunda History Village. Students rotated through 

several activities, including olden day chores such as grinding wheat, stencilling, making toilet paper, 

washing dishes by hand, washing and ironing, olden day games, fruit grading, schooling and a stroll 

through a house and General Store. Students were all very well behaved and represented our school with 

pride. A fun day was had by all. 

Thank you to our parent helpers – our day could not have run so smoothly without your help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spooktacular Disco 

A huge thank you to the P&C Association for organising and coordinating the disco last night. The 

decorations and themed lollies were a hit with the students. There were many costumes and masks to be 

seen and the students enjoyed the music as they danced the night away.  

2019 Personal Requirement Lists 

Personal Requirement Lists for the 2019 school year have been sent home this week. We kindly remind 

parents that these lists are due back to school by Friday 16 November 2018. Please refer to the list for 

payment and delivery details. 
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